
Lauren Wood 

1401 Porter St Baltimore MD 21230 

 

I am in full support of house bill 17 especially sections 14-3B-04 and 14-3B-05. This lockdown is 

hurting children, adults, families, small businesses, etc. Businesses being shutdown leads to 

loss of livelihood. Churches need to be allowed to assemble in the free country of America while 

big box stores remain open. People need to return to normal life while practicing the precautions 

that they deem necessary. I am also in support of medical freedom. I do not support medical 

procedural mandates, such as being vaccinated. In other medical scenarios patients are free to 

make the medical decisions of their choosing. Vaccinations should not be mandated because 

we live in a free country. Especially when potential side effects exist and vaccine companies are 

not held liable for injuries related to the vaccines. 


